
NORTHWESTERN
WATER & SEWER

DISTRICT

November 22, 2016

Residents/Owners in McComb.

Re: Oliver St. Area Sanitary Sewer Improvements

Dear Owners/Residents:

The Northwestern Water & Sewer District ("District") is performing repairs on the
sanitary sewer system in your area. This project is part of an on-going effort by the District to
eliminate excessive infiltration and storm water inflow into the sanitary sewer system which is a
cause of excessive loading to the treatment facilities, pumping costs and sanitary sewer overflows
into receiving waterways.

One method of construction for this project will be a "no dig" technology. This will have
little to no impact on you. A liner will be pulled into the existing sanitary sewer pipe and during
the curing process of the pipe liner some residents may experience a slight odor or plastic smell.
This is not harmful and will rapidly dissipate.

The second method of construction will be an "open cut" excavation. This portion of the
project is required because of the extremely poor condition of one section of the existing sanitary
sewer pipe. The existing sanitary sewer main is located in the pavement and will require, at a
minimum, one lane of traffic to be closed during the time of installation.

The contractor, Advanced Rehabilitation Technology (ART), will be performing the
work on behalf of the District. Construction is anticipated to start late 2016 for the "no dig"
portion and the spring of 2017 for the "open cut" portion.

The District will have an inspector on-site to address any issues or concerns. However, if
you have questions or need additional information, please call me at (419) 354-9090, ext. 126.
The District will try to accommodate all request and do everything it can to minimize any
disturbance that this project may cause.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to call me at (419) 354-9090
ext. 126. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
NORTHWESTERN WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT
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Mark Davis

Project Manager
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